STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
BRUCE KING July 16, 1992 HOBBZ?I?;V?/FI\:E)EICBSEQSE?JSED
GOVERNGR (505) 393-6161

Polaris Production Corporation

P.0. Box 1749

Midland, TX 7972-1749

Attn: Davis Payne

RE: ARGO #1-A Sec. 3, T15S, R37E

Gentlemen:

Your proposal to recomplete the above-referenced well from the Wolfcamp to
the Abo is considered cancelled since no progress reports have been received.

If any recompletion work was done, please file a report for files.
Very truly yours,

OIL GONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District I
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